March 1, 1984

The Reverend Father Garabed Kochakian Pastor, St. Mesrob Armenian Church 4605 Erie Street Racine, Wisconsin 53402

Dear Father Garabed:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian has accepted your 1983 Parish Annual Report, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

However, there are a few discrepancies which require your attention:

- a) the election of the Annal Parish Assembly Officers were on a single instead of double slate.
- b) the date of the election of the Diocesan Delegates should have been recorded on page 19.

Please consider the above points in preparing your future report, and thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian Director